
Notice: Status of OG&E’s 2018 Resource RFP Nov. 16 

 

The evaluation process, described in Section 3 beginning on page 9 of the 2018 Request for Proposal for 

Capacity, is complete.   OG&E will now contact bidder(s) to begin discussions of legal issues, beginning 

with those bidders who are ranked highest as a result of the evaluation.  If, based on the criteria 

established in the RFP, OG&E determines an offer is undesirable then the next bidder will be contacted 

for discussions.  OG&E continues with the goal of completing negotiations by November 20, 2018.  Per 

the Oklahoma Corporation Commission Competitive Procurement Rules, OG&E will submit its decision 

concerning the successful bid(s) with the Commission and provide a copy of such submission to all 

bidders. 


